
Up to $5,000 
BURGLARY OF ELMORE, MN POST OFFICE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) who committed the burglary and theft of postal assets 

from the Elmore Post Office located in Elmore, MN. The burglary occurred between  
the afternoon hours of Saturday, June 20 and the morning hours of Monday, June 22, 2020. 

If you have any information about this burglary, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3098452 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




